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Admissions 

We are still accepting applications for enrolment in September 2021. Application forms are 

available on the school website or you can email the office at robertstownns@gmail.com                      

  

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Parent/ Teacher meetings will take place this Wednesday and Thursday afternoon by phone-

call. Please ensure you have selected a time through the Aladdin Connect App to receive a 

call. Those who have not picked a time and day will be assigned one tomorrow. 

 

School Reopening 

There is a lot of speculation that primary schools may be reopening in some form as early as 

next week. At present nothing official has been announced. As soon as there is official 

confirmation we will send out details on our safe return to school.  

 

Seesaw/ Zoom Calls 

Engagement with Seesaw and Zoom has been fantastic so far. As hopefully we get closer to 

reopening please keep up the amazing work. It is a credit to parents/ carers/ minders to see 

the level of work coming through Seesaw and all the smiling faces on the Zoom calls.  

 

Communion/ Confirmation 

Fr. Will issued a letter to parents re Communion & Confirmation. At the present time with 

all churches closed for public worship and no indication as to when public worship will 

resume it is not possible to plan dates or times for the celebration of the sacraments until it is 

safe to do so. 

Hopefully First Communion can take place during the month of May and 

Confirmation during the month of June. 

Please make sure you have sent the registration form to the parish office in Milltown or 

emailed to allenparishsacraments@gmail.com before March 1st. 
 

Gráinne’s Weekly Art Challenge 

Gráinne has some lovely art and craft ideas for this week, accessible on the website. There 

are also some lent activities to challenge the children.   

 

Acting Principal 

A reminder that Mr. O’Donoghue will act up as Principal until an appointment is made. Ms. 

Dunne will act as Deputy Principal for this period. The Board of Management will notify 

parents when a Principal has been appointed. A replacement teacher will take over Mr. 

O’Donoghue’s teaching duties while he is acting Principal.  
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